
SAFE STREETS DRUG COURT PROGRAM BY THE 
NUMBERS (UPDATED AS OF 4/17/23): 
Phase 1 – 6 
Phase 2 – 3 
Phase 3 – 8 
Phase 4 – 5 
Total active participants: 22 
 
Total graduates: 159 
 
Pending referrals: 4 
 
Updates:  
 
We have a scheduled commencement ceremony for May 4th at 10am (Branch 5 
on the 3rd floor) for 4 more graduates. It will again be in person, with a Zoom 
option offered as well. We hope you can attend!  
 
We are speaking for summer school on two different dates, scheduled for June 
and July. We also had 2 of our graduates speak at two different rotary meetings in 
the area, which went over very well.     
 
We have been consistently holding quarterly team meetings as well to ensure we 
are operating within the best practices standards and update or revise our 
materials as needed. The team is requesting clarification on the Safe Streets 
committee's involvement in the finalizing of any changes made during those 
meetings. DA Sparr will discuss this further in a few minutes.  
 
The majority of the Drug Court team is attending the annual WATCP conference 
next week in the Dells. It's always good to ensure we are continuing within the 
scope of best practices. We also have two of our graduates speaking on the 
graduate panel at this event – Megan and Andrew Edwards, who are both 
involved in Solutions Recovery Club!  
 



 
 


